Kenwood PTO Meeting Minutes

February 7, 2011

6:30-7:30pm

Officers present: Tiffany Hanna – President,    
Darcy Hartman – Vice-President, Lisa Ehleringer – Secretary, Sylvie Ouellette – Treasurer

1. Welcome- Tiffany Hanna

2. Presentation by Patricia Browser, Former Kenwood Secretary.  Information gathering session to see if this is a worthwhile fundraiser for the School.  TBD.

    3.  Treasurer's Report- Sylvie Ouellette


See files posted on the PTO Bulletin board or click on links available on the PTO website for a thorough break down on revenue for October-January and current balances.

4. Old Business

International Potluck- Lisa Ehleringer- This was a well attended event and we are thankful to all who participated.

Ski Club- Two members participated this year.  It was a positive experience we will continue next year.  We will also continue the partnership with Ridgeview Middle-school.

5. New Business

A. Skate Zone 71 Fundraiser has been scheduled for February 22, 2011 from 6-8pm.

The building will only be open to Kenwood students and families.


B. Book Fair- Extended to February 17, 2011.  Volunteers needed.  Contact Sylvie 
Ouellette (5swade@att.net )or Lisa Ehleringer (diamande@yahoo.com) if interested in 
signing up.  


C. Parent Teacher Conference Dinner- Robin Laaouidi


The PTO will provide dinner for the staff on Thursday February 17th, during the 
conferences.  It is a crock pot theme.  Please contact Robin if you would like to bring in 
something.  robinlaaouidi@sbcglobal.net 


D.French Lessons for Adults- Sylvie Ouellette is considering offering french lessons to a small group for a nominal fee.  Please contact her if you are interested. 5swade@att.net

E. La Fancy Fair Update- Committees will be forming soon. Volunteers are needed for all functions of this event!  It is one of Kenwood's largest fund-raising event.


F. Fun Night/ Garage Sale


These coincide with one another.  The Garage sale will be on April 9th in the Gym.  Fun Night takes place the night before.  This is when people drop off their donations and the committee organizes and tags everything.  Families are encouraged to join in on the entertainment (TBD) and fun!  Watch for more information on this event.

Adjourn- 7:35pm

Next Meeting: March 8th, 6:30 pm

